
 
 

 

Family Support Partner (FSP) Training 

November 2-3-4, 2021 

 

Registration is open for the next Family Support Partner (FSP) training. This training is for 
individuals who are being hired to work as a FSP and provider staff who will be supervising 
the FSP in their agency. FSPs and supervising staff are required to complete the three day 
training prior to peer support services being provided to a family. 
  
The next training will be held virtually via Zoom November 2-4, 2021. Trainings will occur 
9:00 am – 11:00 am and 1:00 pm – 3:00 pm each day.  
  
Participants are required to attend all sessions. Training flyer.  
  
If you have questions about Family Peer Support services through the Division, view the 
recorded webinar and FAQ.  
  
Providers who are interested in the Family Peer Support service can also contact the 
Provider Relations lead at the Regional Office in their area.  
 

10/15/21 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-support-partner-training-1121
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=phOPIuZDTxE__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!U0WzSUGCg_C3QI-HmjyQ835x0DyAcNkOAgESub5H4VF0QjG5YBeQc3c8g8DZm1byDDhwkmE%24
https://dmh.mo.gov/sites/dmh/files/media/pdf/2019/08/family-peer-support-svcs-webinar-qa-01242019.pdf
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/regional-offices

